
Dear Legislators,

Please find it within your service to all people to support this very important legislation which will help individuals and their families 
when they are experiencing enormous life change.

  I am an EI/ECSE who has witnessed the difficulties families face when a brain injury occurs.  I have witnessed my own brothers 
near death experience at age 53.  His life and his family's life is forever changed.   Please allow families the access to needed 
supports with it being as challenging as it is currently set up.  

Many thanks for the work you do!

Jennifer Northcutt, MS
EI/ECSE Specialist 
2309 ValleyView Dr
Redmond Or
97756


